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NEW LOGO 

NEW VISUAL FOR SORTING BINS 
 

Designing new visuals (designed by Veronique Barnard) goes in line with our education projects and we are 

currently finalising an Education Pack that is to be distributed in schools and companies where recycling and 

waste sorting activities are taking place. During 2014 all our bins will also display the new visuals which we 

hope will facilitate the understanding of waste sorting.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW LOGO  

 During the past months Mission Verte has worked on its branding and visuals, 

in this context our logo received a “lifting” and the new logo will be used as 

from 2014. 

 

 

GIFT   
Why not offer one year membership of Mission Verte         

(Rs 500,-) as end of year gift to friends & family. All members will 

receive a set of 4 new stickers. 

Please contact us on missionverte@hotmail.com 

Ref: membership 

 

mailto:missionverte@hotmail.com
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OUR NEW BIN DESIGN  

l  

   

Mission Verte has developed a new recycling bin project in collaboration with taktik architects.        

The bin has a distinctive and contemporary curved shape, making for an attractive addition to any 

school yard or parking space. The bins come in a twin set for paper and plastic, and can be linked as a 

unit or installed individually. Compact dimensions of 1.2x1.2m (base) by 2m high allow for ease of 

integration in any setting. 

Mission Verte is planning to set up 20 bins for Winners supermarkets and in another 10 schools and 

commercial locations.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR CSR FUNDS 
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 CURRENT BIN LOCATIONS! 
                     

Á Caudan Waterfront | Près du Casino 

Á Couvent de Belle-Rose 

Á Barkly |Beau-Bassin 

Á Flacq | Parking Way 

Á Forest Side | Parking Winners 

Á Labourdonnais | Parking École du Nord 

Á Le Bocage International School, Moka 

Á Mahébourg | Parking London 

Á Moka | École du Centre 

Á Réunion | Parking Winners 

Á Roche Bois nr 16 - St Martin Street 

Á St. Antoine | Zone Industrielle 

Á St Pierre  | Kendra Commercial Center 

Á Tamarin | École Paul & Virginie 

Á Tamarin | Parking Barachois commercial Center (La Place Cap Tamarin) 

Á Tamarina | IRS ,… 

New locations are being created regularly, please keep posted for latest updates through our 

web-site or by e-mail.  

In addition we can also pick up plastic and paper at your office or workplace, just give us a call! 

 

RODRIGUES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

 
                                                                                                                School children visiting our booth 

 

The 3rd NGO exhibition Rodrigues was held end July 

2013 at Mont Lubin. Mission Verte was happy to 

attend this event and to meet the Rodrigues public, 

NGOs  and representatives from the Rodrigues 

Assembly. 

Rodrigues is way ahead in implementing various 

ecological measures such as the prohibition of plastic 

bags, setting up wind mills, enhancing the 

management of landfill and today many more 

measures are planned to be implemented. Mission 

Verte is today in contact with Rodrigues to see in what 

way we can assist in the future needs of waste issues. 
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EDUCATION & AWARENESS  

 

     TRANQUEBAR                                                                                        OPEN MIND 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLEAN UP MAURITIUS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission Verte is supporting events such as Clean up Mauritius, IF waste sorting is part of the cleaning up 

activity. The bins of Mission Verte are at the disposal to all who wish to bring the waste for recycling instead of 

sending it on to Mare Chicose! Please send us a mail or phone us up 8 days prior to your cleaning event so we 

can prepare the bins beforehand and plan for additional collections by our van. 

On the 16th November we participated in « Clean Up Mauritius » à la ligne Berthaud, Floréal. 75 volunteers 

participated and a total of 250 bags were gathered, 25 of these contained PET bottles that were sent for 

recycling by our van.   

In 2014 Mission Verte wishes to increase its collaboration with Clean Up Mauritius in order to organise the 

waste sorting generated from this activity,  cleaning-up is great but to recycle is better! 

 

Mission Verte was invited by members of the 

Ananda Bhawan Youth Club who participated in the 

Youth Excellence Award 2013 in collaboration with 

the Ministry of Youth and Sports. This project 

includes embellishment activities such as the long 

term cleaning of Château d’Eau Street and setting up 

bins for waste sorting close to the school Port Louis         

SSS (Girls). Our van will collect the sorted waste and 

bring it for recycling. A compost atelier was also 

organised and the compost activity is to be  put into 

practice for le Jardin du Temple.   

 

 

 

  

 

During the months of November and October, Mission 

Verte got the occasion to work with the adult 

beneficiaries of the Open Mind Centre in Quatre 

Bornes.   

The participants participated in a Mission Verte 

Environmental Conference including a compost 

training session. Waste sorting procedures were also 

implemented and brought the sense of waste 

responsibility to the participants as well enhanced 

their connection with nature. Mission Verte will 

follow-up on these activities to ensure a long term 

benefice and to evaluate the compost being used for 

the BIO Garden. 
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We participated in the 2nd Rencontre Maurice a 

Réunion on the 14-15 November 2013 organised by the Club Export Réunion and la Chambre de commerce et 

d’Industrie France Maurice. Innovation and sustainable development was on the agenda during the two days 

and Mission Verte participated in conferences on the these issues and met with several partners from the 

Reunion in view of exchanging experiences and technical solutions linked to waste management. 

 

 

In November Mission Verte participated in a one week radio programme with Radio Plus 

where a cleaner environment was the theme. Waste sorting, recycling and composting 

were some of the topics discussed. The program was a follow up to the campaign ’Nou pei 

bien malad, Gerizon Komens par twa’.  

 

NEWS ABOUT GLASS! 

Our aim is to add value to recyclable waste through our 
activities. At our Glass Atelier we launched a pilot 
project in May 2013 to enhance recycling for glass as 
very few solutions currently exist in Mauritius. We are 
proud to say that we have now developed several 
products (see photos left) of which have received lots of 
interest. 
 
We hope this project gives inspiration to others and we 
would like to see that the basalt industry in Mauritius 
would consider glass as  a product to be integrated in 
the making of concrete blocks  as this would be a huge 
step in the solution of glass waste! 92% of glass waste 
ends up at Mare Chiscose! 
  

You can dispose of your glass bottles directly at our 

atelier at Roche Bois nr 16 - St Martin Street- Port Louis  
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 WE WISH YOU A HAPPY AND GREEN CHRISTMAS!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some ideas of gifts made from recyclable items 

 

Plastic bottles being collected in the 

south of Mauritius 

HOW TO CONTACT US: 

MISSION VERTE – 3 A JOSEPH AVRILLON STREET – CUREPIPE Telephone: 676 3026 / 5- 976 6355 

E-mail: missionverte@hotmail.com l  www.missionverte.com l   facebook.com/MissionVerte.ileMaurice 

 
 

 

mailto:verte@hotmail.com
http://www.missionverte.com/
http://www.facebook.com/MissionVerte.ileMaurice

